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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the 
more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Seven Hills High School VET facility upgrade

The upgrade of Seven Hills High School will provide new specialist vocational education and training (VET) facilities 
as part of the NSW Government Vocational Schools Pilot Projects Initiative. This initiative was established as part of 
a 2019 election commitment to provide up to $34 million to build specialist training facilities at two existing high 
schools in Western Sydney and the North Coast.

The pilot project aims to provide students with the skills, support and access to trades and vocational pathways to 
enable them to succeed in the 21st century.  

The proposed vocational facilities will primarily focus on the following industry areas: 

 ■ Health and Community services

 ■ Construction (Electrotechnology and Plumbing)

 ■ Supply chain (Transport, Logistics and Warehousing)

 ■ Business and Financial Services

Seven Hills High School VET Facility Upgrade
Project update October 2022

Artist impression of the VET facilities at Seven Hills High School
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Progress summary

Schematic design was finalised in August 2022 and main construction works began in September. Site 
establishment, demolition works, and tree removal are now complete. Existing services have been diverted, and 
temporary services established on site. Excavation works are now underway.

Next steps

Over the next few weeks, all excavation works will be finalised, and in-ground services installed.  Construction will 
begin on the foundations and footings and the northern retaining wall will be built.

Working hours

Working hours are Monday to Saturday, 7 am to 5 pm. No work will occur on Sundays or public holidays, unless 
otherwise advised.

More information

For more information about this project use the QR code or 
visit schoolinfrastructure.nsw.edu.au and search for  
Seven Hills High School VET upgrade. 

Artist impressions of the new VET facility 


